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FLU SEASON

We are now booking appointments for our flu clinics.  Please contact reception on 0191 5947654
Patients who are eligible include those who are:

1. Aged 65 and over

2. Children in target groups aged 2-3 (not 4) nasal flu vaccination
3. Suffering from a chronic disease (Asthma (if taking regular inhaled steroids), COPD (chronic obstructive pulmonary disease, Heart disease, Chronic Kidney Disease, Diabetes, Stroke or TIA (transient ischaemic attacks)

4. Immunosuppressed

5. Pregnant (often given by midwife)

       6.    Carers

We would encourage anyone who is eligible to have their vaccine early.  The flu vaccine is the best protection we have against an unpredictable virus which can be very unpleasant.  If eligible, you may also be offered the shingles and pneumococcal vaccination.  Please speak to reception that can organise your appointment with one of the clinical team.
PREGNANT WOMEN
Pregnant women can help protect their babies by getting vaccinated with the whooping cough vaccination.  This will help protect the baby until it has its own vaccinations at 8 weeks old.  

CONTACT DETAILS

We are offering a text message reminder service within the surgery, please can you make sure we have your up to date contact details with the surgery reception. 
LATE NIGHT AND WEEKEND OPENING

The practice is providing evening appointments on a Wednesday between 6pm and 8pm with a doctor, nurse or health care assistant

The practice is also providing weekend opening on a Saturday between 8am and 11.00am.

There is also a service being provided at Lumley Surgery for Saturday and Sunday between 8am and 1pm

SOCIAL PRESCRIBING

We have a long list of useful contacts within the community; please speak to any of our reception staff for details.
WELCOME TO OUR TEAM.
David Balfour, physician associate will be starting on the 29th Oct. He will be dealing with acute’s on the day, minor ailments/injuries.  
Helen Marshall Health Care Assistant has left to join another Team closer to home, we wish her well.  Helen Herbert has re-joined the nursing team, full time.  

Some patients may have already had a consultation with Dr Navarro who is with us from Spain in a training position.  I am sure you will all welcome her as much as we are to our team.

NEW ARRIVAL EXPECTED
Liz Brown and Lois Fowler will be going on maternity leave soon, I am sure you will all join us in wishing them well and Congratulations. 

 CONGRATULATIONS
We recently held a fall road show within falls prevention week; this was a great success for fundraising for Macmillan, and a young girl to raise funds for a trip to Borneo and raising awareness of services available to patients and carers.  Congratulations to all involved with organising this event.  Please if you have any questions, contact the surgery.

Carers

Please if you are a carer, contact the surgery to organise a carer’s health check.  We want to keep you healthy for you to keep on caring.

E-Consult

These have been introduced following our patient survey which identified a reduced number of appointments. This can be found on the middle chare medical group website page.  Patients can request on going sick notes, not new requests.  Please give 48 hours for the surgery to respond. 
PLT 
We will be joining the rest of the practices in North Durham in taking part in monthly GP and staff training sessions.  These will be on Thursday afternoons.  During these periods, the surgery will be CLOSED from 12 noon.  Urgent cases will be dealt with via 111.  Since the staff also receives training at these times, there will be no routine telephone lines open either.  
FACEBOOK
Please like us on Facebook; www.facebook.com/middlecharemedicalgroup
